
MENDOCINO	FIRE	PROTECTION	DISTRICT	
P.O.	Box	901,	44700	Little	Lake	Road	

Mendocino,	California		95460	
Phone:		707-937-0131		Fax:		707-937-3835	

	
NOTICE	OF	VACANCY	ON	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	OF	THE	MENDOCINO	FIRE	
PROTECTION	DISTRICT	
	
NOTICE	IS	HEREBY	GIVEN,	pursuant	to	Section	1780	of	the	Government	Code	of	
California,	that	a	vacancy	exists	on	the	Board	of	Directors	of	the	Mendocino	Fire	
Protection	District	as	follows:		
	

One	(1)	vacancy	of	the	un-expired	term	of	Robert	DeCarli	
	
The	remaining	Board	of	Directors	may	fill	such	vacancy	by	appointment.		Said	
appointment	shall	run	to	the	District’s	next	election	in	November	of	2022.	
	
All	applications	of	interest	to	fill	the	vacancy	must	be	submitted	to	the	MFPD	at	
P.O.	Box	901,	Mendocino,	CA	95460	or	delivered	to	44700	Little	Lake	Road.		The	
Board	of	Directors	requests	that	applications	of	interest	be	submitted	so	the	
application	is	received	as	soon	as	possible,	but	no	later	than	May	20,	2022,	10:30	
a.m.	at	the	PO	Box	or	address	listed	above.		All	applicants	must	be	a	registered	
voter	and	reside	within	the	Mendocino	Fire	Protection	District.	
	
Dated:			 May	6,	2022	

	 	
	 William	Lemos,	District	President	
*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*			*				
I	hereby	attest	that	the	foregoing	was	duly	posted	on	the	District	website	
mendocinofpd.org	and	in	in	three	physical	places,	1)	Corners	Community	Bulletin	
Board,	2)	Mendocino	Firehouse	on	Lansing,	3)	Mendocino	Firehouse	on	Little	
Lake.	
	
Dated:	 May	6,	2022	

											 	
	 William	Lemos,	District	President		


